From: Arhip Alagoz

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on SB1530
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 1:38:21 PM

| am opposed to Cap and Trade, SB 1530. | believe this legislation would be devastating to working
Oregonians, our economy, and our communities. | strongly urge you all NOT to pass this bill and
think about how devastating this will be for the future of Oregon. Keeping this bill, along with others,

and also you all in my thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,
Arhip Alagoz
Gervais, OR
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